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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing you in support of House Bill 4075. From what I understand Washington County's population is on track to 
outgrow all other county populations in Oregon in the very near future. The county would benefit from changing the 
land designation use of Northwest Hillsboro from "Rural Reserve" to "Urban Reserve" immensely; the biggest benefit for 
using this land in my opinion would be its location near Highway 26. Where many of the other developments are going 
up in Washington County currently there is insufficient infrastructure to accommodate the future influx of people, cars, 
etc. I believe Northwest Hillsboro is one of the best locations to accommodate future growth in Washington County with 
the least amount of additional infrastructure. 
 
Jacob Bybee 


